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Michael Sinatra <michael.a.sinatra@boston.gov>

Brighton Landing Meeting on July 9 Confirmed

Peter Leis Sat, Jun 22, 2019 at 2:56 PM
To: Michael Sinatra <michael.a.sinatra@boston.gov>

Hi Michael,
Sorry, I'll be out of town. I don't object to warehouse uses as long as there are not notable add'l truck/delivery or any
hazardous materials planned to be stored.  
Also, I'd prefer that for IAG emails, we see the other folks on the email-- in this case I would have shared the above with
all.

Thanks,
-Peter
[Quoted text hidden]
-- 
Peter G. Leis




